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Spring is in the Air!  
 

We weathered a difficult winter, and as spring approaches we meet it with optimism.  Now is the time to come 
together as Millbrae neighbors, supporting those in need, great or small.  MCF looks forward to another year of 
providing ever-so-necessary funding for the programs that support our standard of living.  Your continued 
support is needed now more than ever to maintain that Millbrae quality of life.  Millbrae is a wonderful place to 
live!  -- Catherine Quigg, President 
 

"If we had no winter, the spring would not be so pleasant; if we did not 
sometimes taste of adversity, prosperity would not be so welcome."   
-- Anne Bradstreet 

 
MCF Rolls out New Program to honor Mother’s and Father’s 
Day 
Let’s do something a little different this year – make a donation to MCF in honor of your mother and father, and 
help others in the process!  With your donation, MCF will send a lovely card to your parent or grandparent in 
time for their Day informing them of your thoughtful act. For parents or grandparents who are no longer with 
us, MCF will honor them with a posting on MCTV, MCF website and our next newsletter. 
 
Mother’s Day is coming soon, on May 10, 2009, and Father’s Day follows on June 21.   Send the coupon below 
to MCF and use the attached remit envelope. MCF is a 501(c)(3) organization and your donation is tax-
deductible.   
 

Deadline for Mother’s Day honorees is May 5, 2009 
Deadline for Father’s Day honorees is June 1, 2009 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please send a card in honor of my: 
   Mother    Father   Grandmother   Grandfather     Other________________ 
 
Names: _______________________       ______________________ 
Addresses: _______________________        _____________________ 
 _______________________        _____________________ 
 
From: ________________________________________________ 
Email Address, please:_____________________________________________ 
Street Address:_____________________________________________ 
 

 
How would you prefer your donation is spent? Please circle… 

 
Senior programs Youth programs Civic programs or events Preserving Millbrae History 
Other______________ 

 

 



 

News from the Foundation 
 

What have we been up to lately?  Our board has recently voted to approve two new grants. Read on… 

  

 

 
Millbrae Teen Center 
Middle school students have an after school location they can call their own!  The 
Teen Center was opened at the Rec Center in January 2008 and it serves an average 
of 25 students per day.  Teens can choose from ping pong, pool, Nintendo Wii, 
participating in a basketball tournament, and arts and crafts.  MCF funding will help 
keep the doors open for our middle school students. 

  

 
Second Harvest Food Bank 
MCF provided funding to support Millbrae Seniors Brown Bag Program.   This 
program provides a weekly bag of groceries to low-income seniors and disabled 
individuals (ages 55 or more) in Millbrae.  This program for seniors is run by seniors, 
and is vitally important in our community as our seniors benefit both nutritionally 
and socially from the program. 
 
  

  

 

New Photos!  We recently received photos from two 
2008 grant recipients and are excited to share them with 
you.  On the left is Officer Rosenblatt’s K-9 named 
Reece, who was brought on to Millbrae Police 
Department with support from MCF.  MCF provided 
identifying t-shirts for MPD’s Volunteers, on the right. 

 

 

 

 

Millbrae Community Foundation is a 501(c)(3) charitable organization.  If you would like to receive Millbrae 
Community Foundation newsletter updates, please send your email address to info@millbraefoundation.org.    

 

 
Millbrae Community Foundation 
www.millbraefoundation.org 
P.O. Box 1612 
Millbrae, CA 94030 
650-737-1905 
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